
ISSUED: Janaury8,2018

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1856

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY,

Energy Storage Proposals and Revised

Energy Storage Potential Evaluation.

RULING

DISPOSITION: MOTION TO AMEND SCHEDULE GRANTED

On January 5, 2018, Portland General Electric Company filed a motion to modify the
procedural schedule in this docket. PGE requests that the Commissioner Workshop,

scheduled for Friday, January 12, 2018, be changed to a stakeholder only workshop.

PGE explains that an earlier scheduled stakeholder workshop was canceled, and believes
it will be more efficient for the stakeholders to meet among themselves first to address

questions about the application and related issues. PGE reports that there is no known

opposition to the motion.

PGE's motion is granted. The workshop scheduled for January 12, 2018, is re-designated

as a stakeholder only workshop. The Commission Staffer PGE will provide notice of the
stakeholder only workshop, which will be held in Portland.

The remainder of the schedule remains unchanged.

Dated this 8th day of January, 2018, at Salem, Oregon.

Michael Grant
Chief Administrative Law Judge


